
Request for Decision 
Acceptance of Waste Generated from Outside City
Boundaries

 

Presented To: Operations Committee

Presented: Monday, Jun 19, 2017

Report Date Wednesday, May 24,
2017

Type: Managers' Reports 

Resolution
 THAT the City of Greater Sudbury permits campers/cottage
owners located outside city boundaries to utilize City of Greater
Sudbury waste disposal services on a full cost recovery system
as outlined in the report entitled "Acceptance of Waste
Generated from Outside City Boundaries" from the General
Manager of Growth and Infrastructure, dated May 24, 2017. 

Relationship to the Strategic Plan / Health Impact
Assessment

This report refers to operational matters.

Report Summary
 This report provides information on the process for the
acceptance of waste generated from outside City boundaries and
seeks approval to extend services to campers/cottagers on a full
cost recovery system. 

Financial Implications

If approved, staff will investigate a plan that is full cost recovery,
and report back at a later date. Therefore there are no financial
implications associated with this report.

Signed By

Report Prepared By
Chantal Mathieu
Director of Environmental 
Digitally Signed May 24, 17 

Health Impact Review
Chantal Mathieu
Director of Environmental 
Digitally Signed May 24, 17 

Manager Review
Chantal Mathieu
Director of Environmental 
Digitally Signed May 24, 17 

Division Review
Chantal Mathieu
Director of Environmental 
Digitally Signed May 24, 17 

Recommended by the Department
Tony Cecutti
General Manager of Growth and
Infrastructure 
Digitally Signed May 24, 17 

Financial Implications
Liisa Brule
Coordinator of Budgets 
Digitally Signed Jun 1, 17 

Recommended by the C.A.O.
Ed Archer
Chief Administrative Officer 
Digitally Signed Jun 5, 17 



 

Background: 
 
In 2003, Council supported a staff recommendation on the process for the acceptance of waste 
generated from outside the boundaries of Greater Sudbury. The approval permitted the 
acceptance of waste generated by the Whitefish Lake First Nation and the Wahnapitae First 
Nation but no other areas. The process is outlined in the 2003 report which is provided in 
Appendix A. All costs associated with the process, including negotiated costs for services would 
be on a full cost recovery basis. 
 
On May 24, 2017, staff received a request from Atikameksheng Anishnawbek (the former 
Whitefish Lake First Nation). This request is provided in Appendix B and seeks to collaborate on 
various solid waste management services.  Staff will commence this planning process and will 
report back to the Council following the public notice and commenting period and once 
program/agreement details are finalized.  
 
Staff has also received similar requests from campers/cottagers with properties located outside 
City boundaries and not within the two above noted First Nation communities. In order to 
proceed with their request, staff requires approval from Council to consider these requests. If 
approval to proceed is granted, staff would report back at a later time with additional details. All 
services would be developed as a full cost recovery system with no financial impact to the City. 
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